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USD 338 Set to Publish Budget
(KAIR) -- The USD 338 school district in Valley Falls has authorized publication of their 2012-13
school budget.

Superintendent Loren Feldkamp says it’s one that will favor the taxpayer.
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A public hearing on the published budget is scheduled for their August 13th meeting.

The board also re-elected Jody Lockhart as board President and John Shipley as Vice-President.

The board also raised lunch prices for the district 10 cents across the board as required by federal
law.

They also approved the construction of a vestibule on the northwest side of the building for around
75 to 80 thousand dollars.

Feldkamp expects that project to be completed just after the school year begins. 
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